
Wiltshire Council 

Council 

19 October 2021 
 

 

 

Petitions Update 
 

Petitions Received 
 

As of 5 October 2021, there have been 3 new petitions received by Wiltshire Council 
since the last report to Council on 20 July 2021.  

 
Proposal 

 

a) That Council notes this update on petitions. 

b) That Council receives any petitions presented to the meeting. 
 
 

 

 

Ben Fielding 
Democratic Services Officer 

 


